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To Whom it may concern
I am absolutely disgusted that any abortions could be considered and allowed
 later than 6 weeks and should only take place if the fetus has obvious health or
 development issues
The mother will also usually suffer after having an abortion with serious
 psychological or mental issues and a huge feeling of guilt ensue because she has
 murdered her baby
These things are not even considered which is so wrong as I have personally had
 two abortions and know from my own experience. I could have benefited if I
 had been told of the consequences of my actions.It is a very serious matter and
 there needs to be help offered for the distressed mother to be. Awareness of this
 should be made by Medical people when consulted and advice of these options
 made available. 
There are so many childless couples that would be so happy to adopt any
 unwanted babies and give them a very good life. Why is this option not given
 them for the benefit of all  
Please stop this current push to legalize this very cruel and uncaring legislation
Sincerely
Aileen De Zaayer
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